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The IRTF follows the IETF IPR disclosure rules. This is a summary of these rules 
as they relate to IRTF research group discussions, mailing lists and Internet 
Drafts:	


•  If you include your own or your employer's IPR in a contribution to an IRTF 
research group, then you must file an IPR disclosure with the IETF. 	


•  If you see your own or your employer's IPR in someone else’s contribution and 
you are participating in the discussions in the research group relating to that 
contribution, then you must file an IPR disclosure with the IETF. Even if you are 
not participating in the discussion, the IRTF still requests that you file an IPR 
disclosure with the IETF. 	


•  Finally, the IRTF requests that you file an IPR disclosure with the IETF if you 
see IPR owned by others in any IRTF contribution. ���
	


See RFC 3979 (BCP 79) for definitions of "IPR" and "contribution” and for the 
detailed rules (substituting "IRTF" for "IETF"). 	
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Agenda	


•  JOSE Security Presentation  by Jim Schaad 

•  discussion 

•  Discussion on adoption of OCB draft 

•  Status of Crypt catalog draft 

•  Hash based signatures (David McGrew) 

•  Recent developments (Paul Hoffmann) ���
	




